Sent: 26 January 2022 12:44
To: Secretary Of Stat

Subject: Five confirmed energy projects

Dear Sir,

This Consequence of these Energy projects in East Anglia is enormous .

The cumulative impact has not been assessed from the evidence given .

Multiple Landfalls on a fragile coastline.

Multiple cable routes

National Grid Ventures

Sea Link interconnector

Questionable presentation made to the inspectorate by the Scottish power and others .
This will be a disgrace for a Conservative led Government to allow this to continue .
Open your eyes to public opinion as lives will be devastated , on your watch . This will not be forgotten by
generations as there will be no recovery once lost .

It must STOP NOW.

Graham Bagnall




Aldeburgh Resident
Graham Bagnall





